
Dear Guest, 

You have recently received an invitatron to the R.M. Chin & Associates, Inc. (RMCA) annual 
Chinese New Year celebration and we hope that you are able to attend as our guest. For 
those of you who honor the "zero tolerance" gift policy set forth by the City of Chicago, 
RMCA respects its policy and therefore, offers this option. The value of the meal and the 
party is $20/person. In lieu of payment to RMCA, we ask instead all monies go to the 
Chinese American Services League (CASL). 

CASL is one of Illinois largest social service organizations. Now more than ever, like many 
non-for-profit organizations, CASL needs our donations to maintain their critical services. 
Checks should be made to C.A.S.L. and receipts will be provided for cash donations. 

Should you have any questions regarding the party, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
312-595-2000. We hope to see you at the party! 

Sincerely, 

Raymond Chin 
President 

500 West 18th Street 
Suite201J 

Chicago, Illinois 60616 

phone: 312-595-2000 

fax: 312-844-0999 
www.rmchin.com 
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